
7. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 PEDESTRIAN FACILITIES AT THE PALMS MALL 
 
 2. That a joint meeting be held with members of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board and a 

representative of the Golf Links Residents’ Association to inspect the site and prepare 
written/oral representations to the developers of The Palms Mall for improved pedestrian 
facilities at the New Brighton Road entranceway and throughout the shopping centre car 
parking areas. 

 
 3. That the Board request the Regulatory and Consents Committee to consider the rules applying 

to internal pedestrian access to new and existing shopping centres. 
 
 COMMUNITY FUNDING ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 4. That the Board express its concern at changes announced to the Hillary Commission 

Community Sport Fund with joint action by the Chairpersons of the Board and the Community 
Funding Assessment Committee. 

 
 COUNCIL’S DRAFT FINANCIAL PLAN 2003 EDITION 
 
 5. That the Chairperson and Bob Andrews present the Board’s submission to the Annual Plan 

Subcommittee. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


